3-21-25

Attn: Scott Wengewicz, Town of Shelby Superwsor

Town of Shelby
4062 Salt Warks Road
- Medina, NY 14103

Re: Sh'elby wind 1, LLC and Shelby Wind 2, LLC - South Grave! Road Wind
Project - Continuation of Project Review

Dear Supervisor Wengewicz,

new leaf
energy

Upon review of the letter from Bdnd, Schoeneck & King on March 1'3”‘, 2024, New Leaf Energy
stopped development of these community wind projects. We would like to request that the Town of
Shelby withdraw our applications for the Community Wind Projects at 4324 and 4362 South Gravel

Road, Medina, NY 14703.

We appreciate the efforts of the Town Board in reviewing and considering Community Wind

for the area.

Sincerely,

David Strong
Sr. Project Developer

433 River Street, Sujte 6001
Troy, NY 12180




